

Honorary Alumni

March 5, 1964

Members of the newly-formed Honorary Alumni of UCSD will be the guests of Chancellor Herbert York at a meeting on the San Diego campus of the University of California at 4:00 p.m., Friday, March 13.

The group will hear Chancellor York discuss long-range plans for the campus. Keith A. Brueckner, Dean of Letters and Science, will discuss the undergraduate program. Charles Catlin, chairman of the Alumni, will tell of organization plans.

Cards will be presented to individual members, certificates to group members.

The meeting will be held in room 7130, Building B. It will be open only to members of the organization.

The basic purpose of the Honorary Alumni of UCSD is to provide UC alumni and persons having a special interest in the campus an opportunity to contribute to the growth of UCSD. As its first project, the organizing committee has been raising funds to assist in the establishment of undergraduate student scholarships for the first freshman class, expected to total more than 150 in the Fall of 1964.